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18th February 2016 

Chris Ritchie 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Sir 

Your Reference: SSD 6249 
Our Reference: OUT16/8562 

Re: Glenfield Waste Services Resource Recovery Facility (SSD 6249) 
Notice of Exhibition 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on this matter. This is a response from the 
NSW Department of Industry — Geological Survey of NSW (GSNSW). The Department of 
Primary Industries (incorporating advice from Agriculture and Fisheries) and the Forestry 
Corporation of NSW may respond separately. 

The GSNSW has no concerns with the proposal as it has no impact upon mineral or 
extractive resources. 

Should you have any further queries regarding this matter please contact the GSNSW Land 
Use team at landuse.mineralsindustry.nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Cressida Gilmore 
Team Leader - Land Use 
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